
 

Unit 7, 5/F, Eastern Harbour Centre, 28 Hoi Chak Street, Quarry Bay 

Tel: +852 3104 2765   Fax: +852 2187 2305 

YOUR REF: LPM/(GE/2013/27)/M10/300 

       TD HR 183/161-4 (CW) 

27 January, 2015 

Mr LAU Ka Keung, Peter, JP 

Director of Highways 

Highways Department 

5th floor, Ho Man Tin Government Office,  

88 Chung Hau Street,  

Ho Man Tin, Kowloon                 By post and email: kklau@hyd.gov.hk 

 

Re: Kennedy Road – 11SW-B/CR124 – Landslip Prevention – Hong Kong Island 

Dear Mr Lau, 

Attached please find a reply from TD and CEDD regarding a missing section of the footpath and slope 

works along Kennedy Road. The location is identified in the attached response letters. 

As stated by Transport Department, may we know the findings of the study for the provision of 

footpath along Kennedy Road? At the same time, has Highways Department advised slope owners 

(CEDD, HyD, etc) that slope works should include the provision of footpath where there is none at 

the toe or crest. 

Please feel free to contact Mr. Leung at 3104-2766 or denis@designinghongkong.com if you have 

any enquiries.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paul Zimmerman, CEO of Designing Hong Kong 

 

 

Encl. –CEDD’s responses dated 6 August 2014 

TD’s responses dated 28 August 2014 

c.c. Commissioner of Transport (Attn: Mrs. Yeung Ho Poi Yan, Ingrid) 

       Director of CEDD (Attn: Mr Hon Chi Keung) 


